
Economic Development Committee 
November 15, 2017 Johnsburg Village Hall 

 

In attendance:  

Chairman: Josh Hagen  
Committee Members: Rick Bierman, Lynn Kinast and Mark Wolter 

Meeting started: 7:03pm  

 
TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 

Minutes 

 

 

 

Old Business 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other 

Motion was made by Committee Member Kinast to approve the 

October 18, 2017 minutes. Motion was seconded by Committee Member 

Bierman. All Committee Members voted aye. Motion carried. 

 

Real Estate Development 

Chairman Hagen reported that he met with Dr. Mazeski of Johnsburg 

Dental Center regarding development of property in general.  They 

discussed barriers to development of certain areas including lack of sewer 

availability and the expense associated with bringing sewer connectivity to 

those areas.  The committee discussed sewer connection being key to 

further development, the importance of communicating that plans are 

being developed to bring sewers to certain areas and that the Village 

continues to work on obtaining grant funding in hopes of offsetting some 

of the expense of sewer connection.  They would like this information 

communicated on the EDC website. 

 

Website 

Chairman Hagen reported that he has been developing the demographic 

page of the EDC website and requested that committee members submit 

content and articles to him that would be useful information for the site. 

 

The Committee discussed the potential for golf outings at Chapel Hill Golf 

Course and logistics associated with that.  They suggested partnering with 

the Community Club and/or Yacht Club for the food part of the outings as 

the Club House will not be an option.  They discussed the importance of 

marketing availability of the Golf Course for outings. 

 

 

Adjournment Motion by Committee Member Bierman to adjourn was seconded by 

Committee Member Wolter. Motion carried with all members voting aye 

at 7:24p.m.  

 

 

 

 


